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Traffic Restrictions to Begin on Olive Way, Fifth to Sixth Avenues

SEATTLE—SDOT is improving Olive Way in Downtown Seattle.  There will be traffic restrictions on Olive Way between Fifth and Sixth avenues 24-hours-a-day starting Friday, January 29, until early March. 


Two travel lanes will remain open on Olive Way (a one-way, eastbound street), and on-street parking and loading zones will be restricted. Uniformed Police Officers and flaggers will be on site to keep traffic moving.

At times the Olive Way crosswalk at Sixth Avenue will be temporarily closed. Sidewalks will remain open and access to all businesses will be maintained.

SDOT’s contractor is working to minimize construction impacts. 
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